
 

Welcome back! 

 

We hope you have had a relaxing break. This half term our 

topic will be ‘We like to move it move it’. We will be learning 

about the history of transport and some of the famous people 

who helped make our transport today. Our final outcome for 

this topic will be to make our own wheeled vehicle to take part 

in The Great Race. 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

Monday 9th June Phonics screen checks begin 

Thursday 12th June Liverpool Museum trip 

Friday 20th June Summer Fair 

Monday 23rd June Get Active Week 

Wednesday 25th June Sports Day 

Thursday 3rd July Transition Day 

Friday 11th July School Reports to parents 

Friday 25th July School closes for summer 

 

 

English 

 

This half term in English we will be looking at a variety of 

non fiction texts about transport, using these to develop 

and inspire our own non-fiction piece.   We will be 

continuing to focus on accurately writing a sentence using 

the high five sentence structure. We will also be looking 

at continuing to improve our sentences by adding 

adjectives and using proper nouns. 

Maths 

 

This half term in maths we will be looking at ten and a 

bit strategies.  We will be using our embedded skills of 

calculations to 10 to answer equations to 20. We will be 

learning how to tell the time to the nearest hour and 

half hour.  We will begin to identify different coins 

and notes and count in 2s, 5s and 10s using coins.  

 

PE 

 

The children will continue to have their weekly outdoor 

games session on a Tuesday afternoon with the school 

sports coaches. 

On Friday mornings we will continue with gymnastics 

with Mrs Buchanan. 

History 

 

In history we will be learning to ask and answer questions using  

artefacts and photographs.  We will be learning to give a 

plausible explanation about what an object was used for in the 

past.   

PSHE 

 

In PSHE we will be learning about belonging to a 

community.  We will think about what rules we follow and 

the different places that we follow rules. We will be 

exploring how everyone has different needs and how we 

care for everyone differently. We will also be thinking 

about our environment and how we care for it.  

 

Music 

 

In music we will continue with using percussion 

instruments to explore tempo, timbre and pitch.  

ICT 

 

This half term in ICT we are going to practise the skills we 

have learnt this year by making our own animated story and 

saving it to our work folder and retrieving it to continue 

weekly.  

D and T 

 

In design and technology we are going to be researching 

and analysing wheeled vehicles. We will use our findings 

to design and make our own vehicles with axles and 

wheels. At the end of the unit we will be racing our 

wheeled vehicles to see which one is fastest.  

RE 

 

In RE we will be looking at belonging to a faith 

community and discussing ways in which Christians 

celebrate this. We will be learning about Christians and 

marriages in the Christian community.  

 


